
 
December 3, 2020                                             

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff 

Re:  WVSA RTP Memo 

Fr: Dave Laraba - WVSA Executive Director 

   WVSA has been informed by the WV Governors Office that the guidance for fall 
sports has been updated to state that effective immediately No practices, games, 
tournaments or events may be held in WV, until at least 1/11/2021.   

The Governor’s Order is clarified as follows: 

1. Sports typically played during the fall season were directed to finish their seasons if such seasons were 
concluding within a few days, and, otherwise, congregation of any sports teams or leagues was to be 
suspended and prohibited until, at the earliest, January 11, 2021.  

2. This suspension of sports for the remainder of the fall season and during early winter shall not apply to 
sports teams or leagues conducted by accredited higher education institutions.  

3. At this point in time, there should be no players and/or spectators congregating as part of a team sport or 
league in any common area within this state, and no practices, games, or other competition shall be held in 
this state until, at the earliest, January 11, 2021, unless conducted by an accredited higher education 
institution.                    

We will provide further guidance as we receive additional information from the Governor’s 
Office. 

Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

WVSA clubs must adhere to the rulings and policies of the WV Governor’s Office and local county 
health departments for the medical, general liability and D&O insurance coverage to be valid.  

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 
Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 


